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Dear parents and carers, 

Great Fire of London Workshop 

We are very excited to have been able to book an educational workshop for the children based on 
The Great Fire of London for the morning of Thursday 28th November. 

The workshop will be run by the Rainbow Theatre and will take place in the Key Stage 2 Hall, 
where the children are in for a fun filled morning of drama and storytelling. 

To be able to run the workshop, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6, payments can be 
made via school gateway - https://login.schoolgateway.com 

We kindly ask that this is paid by Friday 15th November. 

If you are unable to contribute, please contact the school office in confidence via email at 
officehp@partnersinlearning.co.uk 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Barlow, Mrs Gander and Miss Skepper 
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